
From: gcw99@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Ginevra West-Foyle
To: JCSS Exhibits
Subject: April 11 Hearing - Supportive testimony for HB 2019
Date: Friday, April 12, 2019 9:50:13 AM

Dear Joint Commitee on Student success,

Please give our schools funding! It is hard facing cuts every year, and seeing the gradual erosion of arts, music, and
time for kids to wonder and explore.

Sincerely,
Ginevra West-Foyle
4005 NE 76th Ave  Portland, OR 97213-6429
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